
 

4th Grade Newsletter 

September News 

 

 
Dear parents:  
Welcome to 4th grade!! We hope that your child 
has enjoyed their time in 4th grade so far. We 
have enjoyed having all of them!! Below are 
important reminders. Please let us know if you 
have any questions!  
 
Monday September 2nd – Labor Day – No school 
Students will need to be in dress code for school 
pictures on the 4th.  
 
Please continue to encourage your child to 
spend twenty-minutes or more on reading each 
night. Also, remind your child to continue to 
practice good study habits at home and school. 
Good study habits will prepare your child for 
real-world success. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you can 
reach us by email or school phone number:  

Mrs. Duncan: Self-Contained Bilingual 

Contact Information: MEDuncan@garlandisd.net  

Mrs. Pediman: Self-Contained 

Contact Information: jpediman@garlandisd.net 

Mrs. Sharp (Flores): ELAR  

Contact Information: ESSharp@garlandisd.net 

Mr. Hopkins: Math  

Contact Information: JEHopkins@garlandisd.net 

Hickman Elementary  

Phone Number: 972-675-3150 

 

 
Thank you so much for your continuous support! 

4th Grade 

Learning Focus This Week:  

Reading: Authors Purpose, Theme,  Literary 
Structure and figurative language  

Writing: We will review grammar skills and use the 
writing process to compose an essay. 

Math:  Adding and Subtracting whole numbers 
and Multiplication.  

 

Science:  We will review matter, properties of 
matter, and states of matter.  

 

Reminders: 

 College Day Thursdays - wear your college 
shirt and jeans. 

 Spirit Day Fridays - wear your spirit shirt 
and jeans. 

 September 4th – Picture Day (standardized 
dress) 

 September 5th – Title 1 Meeting and Meet 
the Teacher night!  

 September 6th – Grandparents Lunch!!  
 September 9th – tutoring begins (letters 

will go home for selected students 
regarding days and times.)   
 

 

 

 

 

 


